
------- Original message -------
From: Kate Khair 
Date:23/02/2015 17:22 (GMT+00:00) 
To: Liz Carroll 
Cc: Alan Burgess_,Andrew Martin "Barbara Scott (scottbarba_ ra 359LGRO-C `' ,"Bernard Manson 
(bernardmanson4 GRO-C -" "Bil l Payne P_a_y_ n_e_ ( b_ ill. a ne_ _ GRO-C " "Helen Campbell _,_,_,_,_._,_...,.......... 
( helencampbell6c GRO-C ' "` GRO-A )" ,"Jeremy Young 
( ieremysyounaCa Ro-c rich5 dUF66 J85Ca GRO-C ;Simon 1Glower 
Subject: Re: response from Roger Evans Chair of F6'MV Farlane Trust to the letter we published 
today 

Oh Liz, I am sorry to hear that - hope you are OK! 
Please know you have the support of the whole board and from what I have heard from several 
members (hearsay or not) it sounds like it is ingrained behaviour. 
More important are the members - any negative comments from them? 
Kate 

Dr Kate Khair 
Consultant Nurse Haemophilia GOS 

-.Yisjti.00..Er_afes.~or of Health and Social Care LSBU 
GRO-C I 

Sent from my iPad 

On 23 Feb 2015, at 16:39, Liz Carroll < liz GRO-C b- wrote 

I just wanted to let you know I have just had a call from Roger Evans who is very angry about the 
letter we sent. He says it is libellous as this was not said, and if anything was said it was him 
recounting an anecdote. This is absolutely not true and Jan definitely was the person who said the 
government should wait before responding to Penrose so more people will have died and it will be 
cheaper and as the years go on there will be less people to fight. 

Roger has said if we do not retract the letter and write to the minister within 24 hours they will take 
legal action. He asked if the Board had seen the letter, which I confirmed. 

I remained calm during the call and said I know what I heard. 

Roger said he will be calling Bernard, and I have forever damaged the good relationship between The 
Haemophilia Society and The McFarlane Trust. 

I have had a few calls from the Press including the Guardian, which I think is what has raised the level 
of concern for Roger. 

Liz 

Liz Carroll 
Chief Executive 
The.Haemo.nhilia_Socifv_._._._ ....... . . ------------ 
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Twitter: I
The Haemophilia Society, Willcox House, 140 —148 Borough High Street, London, SEI 1LB. 
Free helpline: 0800 018 6068 Admin: 0207 939 0780 
Email: info haemophilia.org.uk 
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Registered charity no. 288260 Registered charity in Scotland No. SC039732 
The information in this email is confidential and is intended solely for the addressee. Access, 
copying or re-use of information in it by anyone else is unauthorised. Any views or opinions 
presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Haemophilia 
Society. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact me at the above address. 
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform 
the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. 
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its 
contents: to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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